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From:    Eric Blom <Eric@ControlSystemsEng.com>
To:    Dacid Kehl <David@BlytheRealty.com>
Date:    9/30/2011 6:24 AM
Subject:   California Energy Commision Legal Issues
CC:    <rrenaud@energy.state.ca.us>, "Barbara J. Blom" <barb@ControlSystemsEng.com>

David Kehl Property Manager, Blythe Realty, 
  Last year the property owner for the house we rent at 2255 Riviera Drive had an 
application for a wind energy installation and rebate program sent to me for 
signing. I rejected the idea and advised you and the property owner (our landlord) 
that the claim of energy savings was not likely realistic. We install generator 
systems for a living, and know a little about them.  I did not want to participate in 
any fraudulent activity and advised you and the property owner that we wanted no 
part of this. Last week I was served papers from the California Energy Commission 
regarding pending hearings and possibly lawsuits regarding my application, and 
the DyoCore Inc rebate application. Someone at DyoCore, Inc submitted the 
application with my name on it without my consent. Please prepare to present any 
copies of this application to me so we can now get the CEC the backup they need 
to stop this company from stealing more tax dollars.  A copy of the Email I sent last 
year, and a copy of the application will be needed first.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.   
Eric Blom  
  
Cc:  Roland A. Renault, Hearing Officer
rrenaud@energy.state.ca.us 
(916)651-2020 
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